
Parent Update Monday 12th December 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all well and warm!  Please read on for the latest school news. 

 

Nativity Videos – The school video recordings for the KS1 (Baarmy Bethlehem) and 

EYFS ( A Wriggly Nativity) are now available.  A link to the videos will be emailed to 

the parents of those classes.  These are for your personal use only, you do not have 

permission to share them more widely. 

 

KS2 Carol Service – Our KS2 Carol Service takes place in Church at 2.00pm this 

Thursday 15th December.  All the children from Y3-6 will be taking part.  Parents who 

are at the Carol Service may take their children home straight from church when it 

finishes. 

Children from KS1 or EYFS may attend with their parents.  We will open the gates 

between 1.30 and 1.45pm so you may collect children from the classroom doors as 

you would do at hometime if you want to take them to the carol service. 

Staffing – We are very sad to inform you that after teaching for 9 years at St John 

Bosco, Mrs Sale is leaving us at Christmas to spend more time with her family.  I am 

sure you will join me in thanking her for the love and care she has shown to our 

children over the years.  Miss McCauley will be taking over her role as Reception 

class teacher in January. 

School Milk – If you wish your child to have school milk, please register at 
www.coolmilk.com 

 

 

Payments to school – Please can parents make sure they are up to date with their 

payments to school for dinner money, breakfast club and afterschool club before the 

end of term. 

Celebration Assembly – The following children have received certificates in our 
Friday assembly last week.   
 

 Friday 9th December 

 Achievement Francis Factor 

Rec Harry S Alex 

Year 1 Ayden Freya G 

Year 2 Elizabeth Iaan 

Year 3 Elisha Michael 

Year 4 Cherry Isabella 

www.coolmilk.com


Year 5 Kendra Zach 

Year 6 Cian Emily 

Headteacher’s 
award 

Divine in Y1 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Thurs 15/12/2022 
KS2 Carol Service at Church 2pm (KS1 and EYFS pupils can be 
collected 

Fri 16/12/2022 Christmas jumper day and Pupils Christmas Lunch  

Tues 20/12/2022 
Santa Dash – Christmas dressing up day.  Please click here to 
download a sponsor form (paper copies will also be sent out. 

Weds  21/12/22 
Break up at 1.30pm – Please show your respect to our 
hardworking staff by collecting your children on time. 

Tues 3/1/23 
Happy New Year! School reopens as usual with Breakfast Club 
at 8am and everyone else arriving between 8.45 and 9am. 

 

 
 

As always, please contact the school office with any queries, (please note the school 

office hours are 8.15am-4pm) via our email contact@st-

johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 
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